
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
July 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Praying Friends, 
 
This month’s “prayer letter” is another video update given by Director David Boyce and me. 
We hope you are blessed and encouraged by it and motivated to pray for this ministry even 
more. 
 
Please use this link to access the video for this month’s Pure Water for All Foundation update:   

 
https://www.dropbox.com/scl/fi/q59ktg9jdrwvmjve08m7a/2023-July-14-Prayer-Update. 
mp4?dl=0&rlkey=d0xv03ne5weil6zieq0dho9wy&save_as=true&save_as_action=MOV. 

 
Thank you so much for your prayers for our ministry. We could not do this without you. 
 
His water boy, 
 
John Hays 
 

https://www.dropbox.com/scl/fi/q59ktg9jdrwvmjve08m7a/2023-July-14-Prayer-Update

